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September 19, 2023 

 

Dear Washington Township Parents: 

I hope that the start of the new school year is off to great start for you and your child(ren)! Families 

electing to purchase our annual Technology Care Plan as outlined in the 1:1 Mobile Learning 

agreement  are required to do so by October 22, 2023 online using this link for PaySchools. Families 

who are not familiar with PaySchools may find additional information here. Alternatively, you may 

send a check or money order to your child’s school main office. Families with multiple children in the 

district are kindly asked to please send in a separate payment for each child.  

As a reminder, the annual cost for the Care Plan is $50 for students in grades 3-12 and $20 for 

students in grades K-2. Families who qualify and are enrolled for free lunch are automatically 

covered, while families who receive lunch at the reduced rate may purchase the Care Plan for $25 

for students in grades 3-12 and $10 for students in grades K-2. Parents are strongly urged to review 

the linked 1:1 agreement for complete details regarding what is and is not covered by the Plan. 

Any questions should be directed to the Help Desk by calling 856.589.8500 Ext. 4357 or by emailing 

studenthelp@wtps.org.  

Thank you, 

 

M. Joseph Konecki 
Director of Information Technology 

Washington Township High School 

Office of the Director of Technology 

519 Hurffville Cross Keys Road 

Sewell, NJ  08080 

(856) 589-8500, ext. 7313 
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